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2017 Graduation Update 

 
 

This is just quick update and friendly reminder about ordering your child’s graduation shirt(s). 

All orders MUST be in before Friday 10 February, so pop down to Uniform Concepts in 

Joondalup (or give them a call on 9270 4660) to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 

 

After putting it out to a vote, it has been decided that we will not be employing the services of a 

professional videographer this year, mostly due to the high cost. Instead, we will share photos 

and videos of our kids’ time at EPS via thumb drives…but more about that next semester! 

 

We have created a group on Facebook called “2017 Year 6 Graduation” where we can discuss 

all things graduation. If you haven’t already joined or been added to the group, ask Louise, Jade, 

Carolyn or Lee. If you are already part of the group, please add any of your friends that are Year 

6 parents. 

 

Once the Graduation Shirts have been ordered we will get to work on securing a venue for the 

Dinner Dance, and you may not hear much from us for a little while. Enjoy the peace and quiet, 

because there will be plenty of fundraising and planning to be done in Semester 2. 

 

We are aware of how much Year 6 costs, so will be trying to do our best to keep the prices 

down while giving our kids a great send-off that they will enjoy! 
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